
 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to Remember 

 

12/31 Close at 4:00pm 

1/1     Closed for New Year’s Day 

1/17 Parents Night out 

1/17 Pajama Day 

1/19 January Play Date 
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Mia P.  1/11 

Shlok S.  1/14 

Finn S.   1/21 

Clarie W.  1/22 

Lily W.   1/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter is here. Please bring your child’s snow 

pants, boots, hats and waterproof mittens on 

any days with snow in the forecast or on the 

ground. The preprimary children will be going 

outdoors every day above 25 degrees. The 

two’s above 30 degrees and the toddlers above 

35 degrees. Please label the items with your 

child’s name. 

Parents Night Out 

 

Parents night out will between 6:30 and 10:00. 

The cost is $20 Children can stay between 6:00 

and 6:30 for pizza for an additional $5. 

 

.    

Please use family door codes as the doorbell 

rings in the classrooms and can disturb naps or 

group times. If you need your code please email 

Debbie at dcreaney@littlelearnersinc.com . 

 

If you drop off your child during group time, 

please come into the classroom quietly and 

encourage your child to join the group. This is a 

main curriculum time for this age and it is 

difficult to regain the children’s attention during 

group times. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding tuition or 

invoices please email Cherie at 

Cherie@littlelearnersinc.com 

 

 

January Play Date 

Join other parents for a visit at the Arlington 

Heights Library at 10:30. It's time for family 

fun with stories, songs, and an art activity. For 

children ages 0-6 years, with adult. Siblings 

are welcome.  Space is limited; tickets are 

given on a first-come, first-served basis at the 

Kids' World Desk before story-time begins. 

Check out the calendar using the link below. 

https://www.ahml.info/attend/events/202001?u

ndefined 

School Safety 

 

Please help us keep our children safe by 

following a few simple rules. Please sign your 

child in each morning and sign your child out 

each evening with a signature to assist us in 

keeping an accurate count in the classroom. 

Please do not open the door for other parents that 

you do not know. They will understand that they 

need to use their code or ring the doorbell to gain 

access to the building. Please keep your school 

age children with you while picking up their 

siblings and please pick up your youngest child 

before picking up your older child.   This helps 

keep the infant and toddler rooms cleaner and 

healthier. 
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